
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
24th March 2023 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to the last News Round Up of the Spring term. We have come to the end of another 
amazing term of fun and learning at Enfield Heights Academy. 
 
Spring Has Sprung! Daffodil Breakfast for KS1 
Yesterday children from Year 1 and Year 2 had an amazing Daffodil Breakfast to celebrate the start of Spring. Our 
Hall was transferred into the lovely and colourful ‘Heights Restaurant’; the tables were beautifully decorated with 
daffodils and set out for a truly springlike experience. Parent helpers and the teaching team turned into attentive 
waiting staff to help the children have the best time ever. Chatting to their friends and munching on boiled eggs, 
honey and jam sandwiches, was a true hit. The children were super polite, remembering their table manners, saying 
‘please’ and ‘thank you’. Later on during the day I was snowed under by beautiful daffodil paintings and the children 
telling me what a fantastic time they had. Such a great learning experience. Thank you to everyone who helped to 
run our first ever and very successful Daffodil Breakfast.  
 

      
 
Thank you! 
A massive thank you for your support in recent fundraising events. During our Red Nose Day we raised £109 for 
Children in Need.  The fabulous Dance-a-thon organised by the PTA, raised £396 in aid of Turkey and Syria 
following devastating earthquakes. Well done everyone! 
 
‘Community Meet Up’ 
It was lovely to see some of our parents at the coffee morning on 23rd March. You are all invited to come along to 
our coffee mornings, which take place at GCM Community Church Hall, just over the road. This was our second 
‘Community Meet Up’ to enable us to build a stronger partnership and to strengthen our school community. It’s  
also a great way to support one another and to share experiences. It was super helpful to hear what would best 
support you as parents and carers and for me to explain how we do things at the school.  
 



 

Coffee morning – dates for your diaries 
Next coffee morning will happen on the following dates:  
Thursday 27th April - Thursday 25th May - Thursday 15th June - Thursday 13th July 
All the sessions will start at 9am so once you drop your child to school, please come to the Church Hall on 396-398 
Hertford Road. Please put these dates in your diaries as it would be great to see even more people attending. The 
theme for the next session will be on Behaviour and how we resolve conflicts.  
 
Online Safety Awareness sessions  
We are dedicating Friday 28th April to raising awareness on Online Safety. There will be special, free workshops 
for parents and carers, children and staff throughout the day. At the workshops we will learn up-to-date 
information and insight into the online world, which is changing so fast. The sessions are aimed to support pupils 
with their digital literacy and positive decision making, inform us as professionals and to empower you as parents 
and carers with the knowledge and tools of how to keep children safe online. 

 
PLEASE ATTEND this WORKSHOP 

Friday 28th April 2023 at 9-10am in the Hall. 
 
 
Welcome to our new SENDCO Leader 
We have appointed a new SENCO Leader, Rachel Radmore, who will start on Monday 17th April. Mrs Radmore is an 
experienced Sendco of 16 years who impressed us with her knowledge of SEND. She will be working on a part time 
basis, on Mondays and Wednesdays. Ms Monaghan, our SEND Consultant will continue to support EHA on 
Wednesdays and work with Mrs Radmore on whole school impact.  
 
SPRINGTIME ART Competition  
Springtime can really lift the spirits. During the break make sure you go for a walk and observe. Turn your 
observations into a piece of art (2D or 3D)!   Today in my assembly, I spoke to the children about our ART 
competition ‘SPRINGTIME’ and a chance to win a MASSIVE chocolate egg. Please check DB Primary/Tapestry for 
details.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

See what your child has been learning 
Please take a look at our newsletter celebrating learning. You can find it here.  
 
Year 6 SATS  
We will be sending out a short video with tips for you and your child.  
This will be available in different languages. If your language isn’t covered please let Tino Hernandez from our 
Trust central team know here. 
 
Free Easter activities club places 
There are a few places left. Lots of children’s activities and a free meal as well. 
You can book here 
 
Fun Day 
On Wednesday 12 April from 12 noon to 3pm (during the Easter school holiday), we’ll be having a Family Fun Day 
at St James’s Church, Enfield Highway, for youngsters and their older siblings, parents, grandparents, 
aunties/uncles, and carers. Children should be accompanied by someone 16 or older. Activities, crafts and games 
for all ages, and we’ll also have food and drinks (hot and cold) available throughout.  And everything absolutely 
free! 
 
Dates for the diary: 
Monday 17th April -Children return after Easter Holidays  
Thursday 27th April (9-10am)-Community Meet Up  
Friday 28th April (9-10am) Online Safety Session for parents and carers 
Clubs will start first week back.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has made this such a fabulous term. Now is the time to rest, relax and restore before 
the final term of the academic year which starts again on Monday 17th April. 
 
To all of us celebrating Easter we would like to wish you a very Happy Easter. Have a fantastic Spring holiday break. 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/termly-newsletter
mailto:thernandez@northstartrust.org.uk
https://playwaze.com/pro-touch-sa-cic/b61dz7ppklo/session-display?eventId=PhysicalEventSeries/79041-A
https://www.stjameschurch.cc/


 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


